
Broadway Streetscape Project
This project will reconstruct Broadway, 

from St. James Street to Grand Street, to 

improve safety and traffic flow for motorists, 

pedestrians, transit users and bicyclists and 

to revitalize the corridor.

Join Mayor Steve Noble at either the 

morning or evening session (they’re 

identical!) as he unveils the preliminary 

designs for this major infrastructure project. 

After reviewing the designs together, all 

participants will have the opportunity to 

speak to project representatives about any 

questions, concerns or suggestions they 

have regarding the design. Written comments about the 
design can be submitted via e-mail 
at Broadway@kingston-ny.gov or 
by mail at: City Hall, 420 Broadway, 
Kingston, N.Y. 12401.

General questions about the 
informational sessions can be 
directed to Megan Weiss-Rowe 
at (845) 334-3964.

INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23RD

Morning Session: 10:00am-Noon
or
Evening Session: 6:00pm-8:00pm

Both sessions will take place at 
Kingston City Hall (420 Broadway)


